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 Please support LD 1293 an Act to Prohibit Coyote Killing Contests.  Coyotes are an 
integral member of our ecological matrix. A key point to consider, this is an is an 
animal that eats mice and helps to minimize the deer ticks and subsequent Lyme 
Disease, etc..Additionally,  the State has a program to cull the coyote population when
necessary to maintain ecological balance.Contests for killing any animal is inhumane 
and should not be supported in our Maine state. Please vote Ought to Pass on LD 
1293. Thank you. 
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